
 

 

 

September 2024 
Bloordale Newsletter 

Celebrating 53 years providing childcare in Etobicoke 
 

From the Desk of Admin 
 

We welcome any new families who have joined us this month! 
We also welcome September and the cooler temperatures  

as we lead into the Fall weather. 
 

On September 30th, it is National Truth and Reconciliation Day.   
If you have an orange shirt please wear it on this day in  

support of Every Child Matters. 
 

If there are any changes to your child’s information, please contact 
the office to let us know so we can update the file eg. new 

immunization, address change etc.  
 

Just a gentle reminder if your child will be away, please call prior to 
10:00am on that day to let us know.  Thank you. 

 
 

Have a wonderful September! 
 
 
 
   

Interesting to note: 

Home Depot is offering FREE 
workshops for children.  
Please look at their website to 
learn what they will be doing 
on that specific day. 

It will be every second 
Saturday of every month at 
8:30am or 10:30am for the 
Kids Workshops. 
 
Go to homedepot.ca to 
register 

Preregistration required and 
only while supplies last. 

 

The LEGO Store at Sherway 
Mall also offers FREE 

workshops for children in 
building lego structures.  

Please call ahead to find out 
the times they offer these. 

#416-695-2433 
 

 

Board and Staff News 
 

There is a Board Meeting on 
September 11th @ 7:00 on zoom.  
Please let Christine know if you 

will be attending.   
 

Our AGM will be on September 
25th at the Bloordale location in the 

gym with a 6:15 registration and 
6:30pm start. 

 

 
 
 

We welcome back Ruth  
from the Eatonville location to 
work with us in the mornings. 

 

 
 

Special Dates 
 

September 2nd – Labour Day, 
Centre Closed 

 
September 22nd – First Day of Fall 

 
September 25th – AGM 

 
September 30th – National Truth & 

Reconciliation Day  

 

 
 
 
 
 


